Lena Bonner

L BB _

From: Moses Todd <iloveaug2024@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 8:29 AM

To: Lena Bonner

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: New savannah Bluff lock & dam / Highway 80 bridge / HB 1288
Also HB 1288

On Thu, Jul 25, 2024, 8:26 AM Moses Todd <iloveaug2024@gmail.com> wrote:
Please put Moses Todd from | Love Augusta on the next engineering service committee agenda to
discuss Save the Augusta pool, new Savannah, bluff lock and dam, highway 80 bridge.

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of the City of Augusta's mail system -- DO NOT CLICK on links,
open attachments or respond to requests for information unless you are sure the content is safe.]






